
October 6, 2021 
 
Katherine Tapp, PhD 
Medical Radiation Safety Team 
Division of Materials Safety, Security,  
  State, and Tribal Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
Katherine.Tapp@nrc.gov  
 
Re:  Boston Scientific Request for Withholding Proprietary Information from Public 

Disclosure in Enclosed Letter 
 
Dear Dr. Tapp: 
 
On behalf of Boston Scientific, I am submitting the enclosed letter and requesting withholding 
from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390, as the letter contains proprietary commercial 
information that is privileged and confidential.  A redacted version is also enclosed for your 
convenience. 

 
Correspondence with respect to this request or the enclosures should be sent to me at 
ashley.cockerham@bsci.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ashley M. Cockerham 
Medical Consultant 
Peripheral Interventions 
Boston Scientific 
 
 
Enclosures 

1. Letter to NRC dated October 6, 2021 
2. Letter to NRC dated October 6, 2021 redacted 
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